

Reading about Worksheet الملف

<u>Almanahj Website</u> \rightarrow <u>American curriculum</u> \rightarrow <u>7th Grade</u> \rightarrow <u>English</u> \rightarrow <u>Term 1</u> \rightarrow <u>The file</u>

| More files for 7th Grade, Subject English, Term 1 | | |
|---|---|--|
| Worksheet about There is and there are | 1 | |
| FCE Cambridge English 1 Term test | 2 | |
| Worksheet about Past tense and reported speech | 3 | |
| Worksheet about Simple present and present continuous | 4 | |
| Worksheet about Grammar and Direct and Indirect Questions | 5 | |
| Exam in English fundamental2 | 6 | |
| Worksheet about ENGLISH People who change the world | 7 | |

| Name: | Form: Peralihan | |
|---------------------------|------------------------------------|--|
| Day: | Date: | |
| Lesson 3 | Focus Skill: Reading (3.2.1/4.1.1) | |
| Theme: People and Culture | Tonie: My Family, My World | |

TASK 1:

Read about Sujang's extended family.

Hello everyone! My name is Sujang and I would like to introduce you to my extended family which includes my grandparents, uncle, aunt and my cousins.

My grandfather and my grandmother live in a village in Sibu. They have a big durian orchard near their house. My grandfather spends his days taking care of the orchard and my grandmother loves to help him. During weekends, my family and I always spend our time together with my grandparents.

My Uncle Watt is a chef. He owns a restaurant in Kuala Lumpur. He cooks a variety of delicious meals. My family and I are his regular customers. Meanwhile, my Aunt Umang is my father's youngest sister. She is an actress. She is very pretty and bubbly.

I have two older cousins. The first one is a teacher at a primary school. He teaches English and Mathematics. Meanwhile, his sister is an actress. She has already acted in more than five films at such a young age. When I grow up, I hope to be as talented as she is.

I love spending my time with my extended family. We have so much fun when we are together.



TASK 2

Answer the following question based on the text you read in Task 1. Give short answers and write your answers in the column on the left. Question 1 has been done as an example.

| Question | Answer |
|--|--------|
| 1. What is the boy's name? | Sujang |
| 2. Who live in Sibu? | |
| 3. When does Sujang and his family visit his grandparents? | |

| 4. | What is Uncle Watt's occupation? | |
|----|--|--|
| 5. | Who is younger, Sujang's father or Aunt Umang? | |
| 6. | What subject does Sujang's cousin teach? | |
| 7. | Why does Sujang love spending his time with his extended family? | |